
MEDICAL STUDENT MEMBERS – GET INVOLVED IN ACP 
 
Council of Student Members Call for Nominations 
 
The American College of Physicians (ACP) strives to represent the diversity within 
Internal Medicine on ACP’s councils, committees, and boards.  
 
The CSM is responsible for responding to requests from the Board of Regents, 

 

Aligning council activities with the College’s Strategic Priorities 

 Serving on the CSM for a one to three-year term, beginning during ACP Internal 
Medicine Meeting 2025, and ending upon graduation from medical school. ACP 
Internal Medicine Meeting 2025 is being held in New Orleans, LA from April 3-5. 

• Participating in Internal Medicine Meetings during your term including 
attendance at CSM meetings and facilitation of medical student activities, as 
appropriate, during the meeting.  

• Traveling to Philadelphia once each year, as appropriate, for a council meeting 
and participating in several additional virtual meetings. The CSM in-person 
meeting is typically held in August.  

• Possibly serving as the medical student representative on one of the College’s 
committees

https://www.acponline.org/sites/default/files/documents/about_acp/who_we_are/strategic_priorities/acp-strategy24-27.pdf.pdf


o Reviewing and contributing to the development of programming for 



wholesale substitute for unique answers based on your experiences, personality, and 
ideas, which we value in an ACP representative. 
 
Looking for feedback on your application materials before submitting?  
The College has created a Councils Application Review Panel comprised of former 
Council members who can review your application materials and provide feedback for 
consideration before you submit your final materials. Any candidate who wishes to 
receive feedback on their application materials from the Councils Application Review 
Panel prior to the application deadline of November 1 must attach their draft 
application materials they wish to be reviewed via email to 
acpgovernance@acponline.org no later than October 15th. Requests for panel review 
will not be accepted after October 15th.  
 

The council will conduct elections in November/December, considering all aspects of 
diversity, each candidate's leadership/work experience, ACP involvement and potential 
contributions to the council. Candidates will be notified of the results by the end of 
December. Questions regarding the elections should be sent to ACP staff at 
acpgovernance@acponline.org.   


	To be eligible, you must be an ACP Medical Student Member who is enrolled in medical school and in good academic standing, with a graduation date of May 2026 or beyond. You must remain a Medical Student Member and in good academic standing throughout ...

